[bookmark: _GoBack]We originally had the good fortune to have Jim Wilson, a DVM JD with a long history of concern about student debt and oversupply.   However in late 2012 he added practice co-owner to his extensive list of professional activities and by late March 2013 was unable to continue contributing.  Damn near impossible to write about it while doing it, eh, Jim?  Best of luck, and hope the Pet Health Center is doing well.





